
 

 

 Recommendation for Council Action 
Austin City Council - 
Commissioner's Court Meeting Item ID 34307 Agenda Number 119. 

Meeting Date: 8/7/2014 Department: Watershed Protection 

Subject 
 
Set a public hearing to receive public comment regarding the proposed increase to the drainage fee of the Watershed 
Protection Department as part of the Fiscal Year 2014-2015 proposed budget.  (Suggested date and time, August 28, 
2014, 4:00 p.m. at Travis County Commissioner's Court, 700 Lavaca Street, Austin, TX.)   

Amount and Source of Funding 
 
      

Fiscal Note 
 
There is no unanticipated fiscal impact. A fiscal note is not required.   

Purchasing Language:       

Prior Council Action:       

For More Information: Diane Gonzales, Financial Manager, Watershed Protection, (512) 974-9789 

Boards and 
Commission Action: 

May 21, 2014 - Recommended by the Environmental Board on a 5 - 0 vote with Robert 
Deegan and Marisa Perales absent.  

MBE / WBE:       

Related Items:       

Additional Backup Information 
 
This action requests Council to schedule a public hearing to hear public comments on the drainage fee increase in the 
Fiscal Year 2014-2015 Proposed Budget. State law requires that proposed drainage fee increases be published in a 
newspaper of general circulation three times prior to the public hearing, the first notice of which must be on or before 
the 30th day before the hearing. The three notices are scheduled for July 17, August 3, and August 13, 2014.  Council 
is scheduled to adopt the 2014-2015 Proposed Budget on September 8, 9, and 10, 2014. 

 


